

Caistor Grammar School

A Selective Academy Church Street Caistor Lincolnshire LN7 6QJ Tel. 01472 851250 enquiries@caistorgrammar.com

Headteacher: Mrs Shona Buck, B.Ed Monday 4th March 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to let you know that registration for our 11+ tests is now open, and we would welcome any applications from parents whose children are currently in Year 5. This would be for our 11+ tests in September 2024, and for admission into Year 7 in September 2025. To register, please go to our website on www.caistorgrammar.com and click on the link at the top of the website. The deadline for applications is 16th August 2024.

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite parents to our annual Open Evening which this year is on 8th May from 6-8pm. Aside from my welcome speech, this will give you the chance to look round the School and to ask any questions to staff and current students.

You will also have the chance to experience some of the learning and extra-curricular opportunities we offer, and I hope you'll get a sense of what makes this such a special place to learn and why this might be somewhere you would consider for the next stage of your child's education. We will post updates about the Open Evening event nearer the time on our School website and social media.

With warmest wishes,

Mrs. S. Buck Headteacher